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Her Excellency
Mona Juul
President of the Economic and Social Council

United Nations

Your Excellency,

I wish to refer to Her Excellency Permanent Representative of Brunei
Darussalam’s letter to the United Nations dated 21 March 2019 which conveyed
Brunei Darussalam’s intent to present its voluntary national review (VNR) at the 2020
High Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development under the auspices of the
Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC). The acknowledgment letter from Her
Excellency Inga Rhonda King, then President of ECOSOC, dated 25 March 2019 is

also referenced.

Despite the challenges presented by COVID-19, I am pleased to inform
that Brunei Darussalam is progressing well in the preparation of our VNR in July this
year. In this regard, I have the pleasure to submit Brunei Darussalam’s Main

Messages for its 2020 VNR, as part of the required documentation.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

[DR MAY FA’EZAH AHMAD ARIFFIN]
Permanent Secretary (Economy)

Ministry of Finance and Economy



